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LETTER DATED 16 JANUARY 1986 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE

OF MOROCCO TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED
TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

 
In my capacity as the current Chairman of the Organization of the Islamic Conference, I have the honour to draw your attention to the serious

threat to international peace and security resulting from Israeli acts of profanation committed recently against the sanctuary of Haram al-Sharif in Al-
Quds (Jerusalem) and to request the convening of an urgent meeting of the Security Council to consider this situation.

 
(Signed) Moulay Mehdi ALAOUI

Ambassador
Permanent Representative of

the Kingdom of Morocco
to the United Nations

 
Chairman of the Organization of

the Islamic Conference
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